
  

 

 

Afterschool Care 

 

 

September 7, 2018 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are offering the Afterschool Care program again this year.  The price of care will remain the same at $4.00 for each 

student per hour of care.  Below you will find more information on how to make payments and when payments are due. 

Please let us know as soon as possible if you will be utilizing these services (if you haven’t already), by emailing the office 

regarding which days/hours that you plan on using it.  

• Payments are to be made weekly, due each Monday for the previous week. For Hybrid Homeschoolers, regular 

weekly payments would be due the following Wednesday.  

• Payments should be sent via the yellow communication folders (tucked safely inside a marked envelope in the 

“return to school” side) to the office to be processed. 

 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact us at the office, 607-347-4413 or office@clcschool.org. 

 

Thank you! 

CLCS Office 

  

 

 


